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Learning Coach Numeracy

School: St Alban's R.C.
High School

Location: The Park,
Pontypool, Torfaen
NP4 6XG

Contract Type : Fixed term contract
Contract Length: Until 31st July 2026
Salary: Grade 6 | £30,559 -

£33,366 PRO
RATA

Hours: Term Time

Posted: 21st May 2025
Expires: 2nd June 2025

11:59 PM
Start Date: As Soon As

Possible
Job ID: 1486676
Job Reference: REQ005483

St Alban's R.C. High School

19.5 hours per week, flexible working pattern (39 weeks includes Inset days)

Governors are seeking to appoint an innovative, talented, enthusiastic and committed Numeracy Coach to join our skills team. The post holder's role
will be to work with individual and small groups of children to improve the standards of their numeracy under the guidance of the Assistant Headteacher
and the Skills Lead.

The literacy and numeracy need of the pupils are often fragile, and the ability to create effective, encouraging relationships with pupils, combined with
a confident understanding of numeracy development is essential. Key data will be recorded upon their attainment, progress, achievement, targets and
comparative progress. All aspects of numeracy will be addressed dependant on the identified needs of individual pupils. Applications should possess
excellent numeracy and ICT skills.

A shared belief in our Catholic ethos is expected of all staff.

For an informal discussion regarding this vacancy please contact Louise Penny.

This post is exempt from the Rehabilitation of Offenders Act 1974. A comprehensive screening process will be undertaken on all applicants which will
include an Enhanced check with the Disclosure and Barring Service.

CLOSING DATE:

Monday 2nd June 2025

SHORTLISTING DATE:

Wednesday 4th June 2025

INTERVIEW DATE:

Tuesday 10th June 2025

START DATE:

ASAP Pending DBS & reference Checks

Safeguarding Statement:
St Alban's RC High School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, young people and vulnerable adults and expects all
staff and volunteers to share this commitment.


